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 Consideration of the Director of Audit's Report tabled in the 
Legislative Council on 16 April 2014    As in previous years, the Committee did 
not consider it necessary to investigate in detail every observation contained in the 
Director of Audit's Report.  The Committee has therefore only selected those 
chapters in the Director of Audit's Report No. 62 which, in its view, referred to more 
serious irregularities or shortcomings.  It is the investigation of those chapters 
which constitutes the bulk of this Report.  The Committee has also sought and 
obtained information from the Administration on some of the issues raised in two 
other chapters of the Director of Audit's Report No. 62.  The Administration's 
response has been included in this Report.    
 
 
2. Meetings   The Committee held a total of nine meetings and eight public 
hearings in respect of the subjects covered in this Report.  During the public 
hearings, the Committee heard evidence from a total of 28 witnesses, including four 
Directors of Bureau and five Heads of Department.  The names of the witnesses are 
listed in Appendix 3 to this Report.  A copy of the Chairman's introductory remarks 
at the first public hearing in respect of the Director of Audit's Report No. 62 on 
5 May 2014 is in Appendix 4. 
 
 
3. Arrangement of the Report   The evidence of the witnesses who 
appeared before the Committee, and the Committee's specific conclusions and 
recommendations, based on the evidence and on its deliberations on the relevant 
chapters of the Director of Audit's Report, are set out in Chapters 1, 2 and 4 of Part 4 
below.     
 
 
4. The video and audio record of the proceedings of the Committee's public 
hearings is available on the Legislative Council website. 
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